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Homer may
661 Daratmouth College Highway
haverhill, NH 03765

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Don't Do It.  PLEASE BECAUSE  it detracts the tourist viewer from appreciating the mountain views.  If
you want to look at towers go live under one..  Thanks for reading this,  Homer L. May,  NHnorth.us
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